
 

Halloween dress up day! 
As part of our work on Halloween and annual celebrations, we would 

like the children in Chestnut class to come to school  

     on Tuesday 22nd October       

in Halloween costumes. 

The children will take part in different learning activities linked to 

Halloween. If your child does not usually attend on this day, you are 

welcome to drop them off with us from 1 - 3 pm so that they can join in 

with the activities. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 


